

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



May 1, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Opening of County Beachside Parks and Public Access Parking

The Board of County Commissioners, in special session on April 30, 2020, approved a recommendation to the Policy Group to open beachside parks and public access parking effective May 1, 2020, from the north end of the County down to the Beach Renourishment Project area; and effective May 7, 2020 opening beachside parks and public parking access from the southern boundary of Patrick Airforce Base to, and including, Spessard Holland Park in Melbourne Beach.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Deputy Clerk

cc: Each Commissioner

Sheriff Ivey